

Ladybridge Weekly News

26th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Many of you will know that your lovely Mrs Banwell is expecting a baby. Her last day in school is Friday 30th September as she is ready to begin her maternity leave. I'm sure like me you will want to wish her the very best time at home with baby, when baby is born I will let you know. Mrs Banwell will be popping into school whilst on leave and intends to come back during the summer term 2023.

We have had a lovely new climbing frame built on the school field, please do not let your children climb on it before and after school as children need to be supervised when they are using it at all times.



Please make sure that you have filled in your nasal flu forms so that your children are protected for the winter.

Best wishes

Mrs Hill

Diary Dates

- Monday 17th October Nasal Flu immunisation
- Friday 21st October 9.15 Harvest Festival All Hallows Church
- Friday 21st October Break up for half term
- Monday 31st October INSET day
- Tuesday 1st November Children return to school
- Tuesday 15th November Parents Evening 3.30 6.00
- Thursday 17th November Parents Evening 3.30 6.00
- Friday 2nd December Christmas Fair 3.30 5.30
- Tuesday 6th December 9.30 Key Stage 1 Nativity dress rehearsal
- Wednesday 7th December 2.00 Key Stage 1 Nativity performance
- Thursday 15th December 9.30 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long dress rehearsal
- Friday 16th December 2.00 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long
- Wednesday 21st December 9.15 Carol Service All Hallows Church
- Thursday 22nd December 2.00 Key Stage 2 Talent Show



- Thursday 22nd December Children Break up for Christmas
- Friday 23rd December INSET day
- Monday 9th January Children return to school

This Week our Class Captains are:

Mrs Woodworth – Zahraa, for always setting a good example and helping her friends

Miss Nugent – Tahlia, for being so enthusiastic with her writing in English

Mrs Burke – Isla, for being a kind and helpful partner

Miss Brownrigg – Ocean, for having a super week in school.

Mr Fenwick – Ethan, for showing focus in class.

Mrs Davies – Roary, for his enthusiastic approach to all lessons.

Mrs Parker – Alex, for always trying his best and setting a good example to others.

This week's Headteacher's were given to Ella Rose for aiming high in writing and Finley for aiming high in reading.

The class with the best attendance last week was Mrs Goodwin's class with 96.8%, well done Mrs Goodwin's class.

Children will be entered into a termly prize raffle for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance each week. Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress. Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day.

PE Kits

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps or trainers. PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid. If you do not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two lessons each week where PE kits are used.

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk

The school twitter address is @LadybridgePS

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445

The school text number is 0161 850 1262

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues

Ladybridge Primary School 'Be The Best You Can Be'